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Discontinuation of a course 

The course Bioinformatic Analysis with Perl G1N, 7.5 credits (BI118G) is being phased 

out and will no longer be offered at the University of Skövde. The course was given for 

the last time in the autumn of 2021. 

The course consists of four examination parts:  

Written assignment 1, 1.5 credits 

Written assignment 2, 2 credits 

Written assignment 3, 2 credits 

Written assignment 4, 2 credits 

 

The following examinations are offered to students who have not completed the course: 

Written assignment 1, 2, 3 and 4 

Week 22, 29 May–2 June 2023 

Week 43, 23–27 October 2023  

Week 2, 8–12 January 2024  

No further opportunities will be offered to complete the course, in addition to the above 

occasions. 

The examiner is Angelica Lindlöf.  

Instructions for the written assignment should be ordered from bjorn.olsson@his.se 

two weeks before the examination date and submitted for examination as directed.   

Contact information course coordinator: Björn Olsson, 0500–448316, 

bjorn.olsson@his.se. 

The decision is made by the Chair of the Curriculum Committee for Bioscience on 1 

March 2023 after presentation of Educational Issues Officer Catarina Jasniskij.  
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